
Okeechobee County Schools 
 

Mathematics Textbooks for Data and Financial Literacy Meeting 
 
 
 
 
Okeechobee County School’s will host a meeting 4:00 p.m. – 5:00 p.m. on Thursday, August 4, 

2022, to consider Mathematics for Data and Financial Literacy textbooks. No official business 

will be conducted at this meeting. The District invites public attendance and input.  The 

meeting will be held at the Okeechobee Freshman Campus Auditorium, 700 S.W. 2nd Avenue, 

Okeechobee, and interested citizens are encouraged to attend. 


